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TOWN OF BERKLEY
MASSACHUSETTS

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

July 21, 2021
The Zoning Board of Appeals office will be closed from Thursday July 22, 2021 to Tuesday August 3, 2021
 Office Hours will resume on Wednesday August 4, 2021.  
The next scheduled meeting will be on August 17, 2021. 

  If you need to contact the ZBA please email the office at BerkleyZBA@berkleyma.us or call the office at 1-508-821-1575 and leave a message.  The messages and emails will be checked after August 3, 2021.    
Thank You,
Heather Almy

ZBA Secretary     
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